
Dear Padawan,  

Congratulations! We have received your registration and you have been accepted to attend the 

Jedi training academy at the Dunkirk Camp & Conference Center. The Star Wars weekend camp 

is just a short time away. I hope that you are as excited as we are! The path to becoming a Jedi is 

a tough one that every Padawan must complete. You will learn to use the Force and work 

together to complete a series of Jedi trials in an attempt to complete your ultimate quest and 

defeat the evil Empire. Mastering lightsaber skills and rescuing Baby Yoda will be just a couple 

of your many trials.  

Check-in for camp will begin at 6:30pm on Friday, September 12, 2025 at cabin 1. Please 

contact me prior to camp if you need to discuss any special concerns or if you plan on arriving 

later than 7:00 pm on Friday.  

Camp ends at 11:45am on Sunday, September 14, 2025. All Jedi should be picked up at this 

time. Parents are encouraged to attend our closing ceremony and slideshow at 11:30am in 

Pilgrim’s Lodge. Pictures will be posted soon after camp on our facebook page. If you are on 

facebook and haven’t done so already, please “like” our page “Dunkirk Conference Center” for 

access to pictures and to receive information about upcoming camps and events.  

Please see the attached packing list for things to bring and NOT to bring to camp. We ask that 

campers not have cell phones during our weekend at camp.  

We look forward to spending the weekend with all of you. It’s sure to be out of this world!  

May the force be with you!  

Mike Hanes 

Co-Director, Star Wars Weekend Camp  

e-mail: mhanes@dunkirkcc.com 

cell: (716) 423-8401 

 


